
 

 

Greetings Senior Scholars and Parents, 

We do hope that everyone is adjusting to being away from the 

school campus and being safe.   

ALL cap and gown and graduation material will be distributed on 

Monday, April 6, 2020 from 9:00 am – 11:00 am.  We will utilize a 

drive thru service.  The drive thru service will require that 

everyone drives around the circle at the front office and your 

material will be delivered to your vehicle.  We are asking that no 

one exit their vehicles during the delivery time.   

Please remember that material must be paid in full in order to 

get your order.  We are requesting that all balances either be 

paid via online or paid on delivery date in the form of a money 

order.  We will not be accepting CASH on delivery date.  Please 

make money orders payable to GRADUATE SERVICES EAST OF 

NC. 

If there are any questions and/or concerns, please contact Mrs. 

Tracy Brinkley via text @ (252) 969-0063 (please make contact 

between 8:00 am – 4:00 pm Monday – Friday) . 


